
 
 
CANTEEN OPERATING HOURS 
The canteen’s operating hours are 8:30am to 1:00pm. 
 
CANTEEN MENU 
The canteen is still using the BLUE Term 2 & 3 2016 menu. We will be still providing 
Stuffed Potatoes and Soup with ½ bun along with all our other menu items. If you have 
lost your BLUE menu you can pick up a new copy from the canteen. 
 
    
Sign up now at www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au 
Benefits of using online ordering 

- Do not need to pay for lunch bags 
- Do not need to find change to pay for lunch order in the morning 
- You can order the night before and also up to 2 weeks in advance 
- You do not need a printed copy of the current menu 
- You do not need to worry about if your child has put their lunch order in the 

lunch basket or lost lunch money. 
 
Online Ordering Queries – if you have any issues with online ordering such as money 
transfers or slow response please contact Our Online Ordering directly on 1300 116 
637 . They have a help desk operator that can look at your registered account and try 
and fix your problem straight away or advise you on what to do. 
 
 
 

 
CANTEEN SPECIAL  

FREE MILK GIVEAWAY 
 

The canteen has been given the opportunity to give away Free 225ml Hi-Lo milks to 
every student in the school. This will be happening every Thursday for the next 7 weeks 
with each year group being allocated a week to receive their milks. Please take note of 
the following roster as to when your child will receive their free carton of milk. 
Week 2 Thursday 28th July   Pre-primary students 
Week 3 Thursday 4th August  Year 1 students 
Week 4 Thursday 11th August  Year 2 students 
Week 5 Thursday 18th August  Year 3 students 
Week 6 Friday 26th August   Year 4 students 
Week 7 Thursday 1st September  Year 5 students 
Week 8 Thursday 8th September  Year 6 students 

 
 



 
 
 

 
Thank you to all the parent who 
volunteered in the canteen throughout 
Term 2. Your assistance was greatly 
appreciated. 
 

For Term 3 the canteen requires some Volunteers to help out on MONDAYS, 
TUESDAYS, WEDNESDAYS, THURSDAYS and FRIDAYS. If you can help out for just 
one day or a couple of days this term please see Alison in the canteen. 
 

 


